
Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact 

Statement period for the Stibnite Gold Project. This project could help stop our import reliance on 

China and Russia for antimony and improve environmental conditions at an abandoned mine site. It 

is important to me to see this project move forward. 

Perpetua Resources made a lot of improvements to its plan after the last comment period. The 

community's feedback made the Stibnite Gold Project better. In fact, regulators identified Perpetua's 

plan as their preferred alternative in the SDEIS. This is a big deal and signals that regulators believe 

Perpetua can safely mine the site and limit its impact on the environment and surrounding 

communities. We need the minerals from this project. Now that Perpetua has eliminated the need 

for long-term water treatment, improved water temperatures on site and reduced the size of the 

project, the Stibnite Gold Project should move forward. 

The mine will provide a positive economic impact on the region in the form of high paying jobs, 

revenue to state and local municipalities, housing, and healthcare.  

The permitting process is working. The plan for the Stibnite Gold Project is improved. Now, it is time 

to move this project forward to a final record of decision. 

Mark McIvers 


